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Extra-curricular activities 
After School Clubs
Please see the table below for details of upcoming after school activities
	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday

	Term 1
	Homework
	Homework
	Art

	Term 2
	Homework
	Homework
	Music Group

	Term 3
	Homework
	Homework
	French


After School Clubs run from 2.40 to 3.40 each day. A roll will be called before each class. Please inform the after school club teacher if you know your child will be absent from the club. Children are brought to the gate to be collected. You will be notified of each class in advance of starting dates.
Green School: Walk on Wednesday resumes for September this week. Any child or parent who wishes to walk to school may meet at the Church Car Park or the Terrace at 8.40am
Please remember to keep lunch wrappings to a minimum, wrap in biodegradable wrapping paper e.g. kitchen paper. Bring a drink in reusable bottle. 
Sciath na Scol Football: The teams we will play include Timoleague, Ballinspittle, Minane Bridge, Clogheen/Kerry Pike. Training takes place Tuesday and Friday lunchtimes. You will be notified of dates, venues of all matches and cost of buses for away matches as soon as this information becomes available. 
Safe Cycling: 3rd and 4th class will have a course of 6 lessons on Safe Cycling. These lessons will take place on Thursday mornings beginning on 11 September.
Towels Rota
Thank you to all of the people who have volunteered to be part of this rota. We need a few more volunteers to make this task more manageable for everyone involved. Please consider lending a hand as it will save a significant amount of money which could otherwise be spent on resources for the children.
Tracksuit Days
Children wear their tracksuits on Tuesdays and Fridays. Children wear their uniforms on all other days unless there is a note from the class teacher in the homework diary. 
Class Photos
The children look so well in their Coachford NS uniforms!  Class photos will be taken by the teachers this Wednesday 3 September. Please ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform on the day.

